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To the Planning Inspectorate

I wish to add my voice to those objections to road widening plans near this ancient and iconic site. It is clear
that over recent years, further ancient discoveries of sites have been found close by and some of these lie deeper
underground. The area clearly forms a complex of structures for different and in cases related uses. It concerns
me deeply that such plans for road widening were ever mooted in the first place. It seems an unthinking and
short term solution that should be scrapped and other possibilities should be explored.

Yours faithfully,
Pauline Henderson

Sent from my iPhone





